As we all do, you may have collected lots of “stuff”
over the winter that needs to go. You may have items
building up in your yard that you just don’t know
what to do with.

This i1s your chance to clear out that yard, clean out
the garage and make room in the house.

There will be two dumpsters in the community at the
location shown on map at the corner of Blake Lane
and Rugby Drive

Saturday, May 6-7, 2023

Items not allowed: Tires, propane tanks, flam-

mable liquids of any kind including gas, oil, die-

sel, and kerosene. Car batteries, and wet paint.




